Kyle Ritts

R A
From: Alan Bishop <abishop@flradiogroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2020 10:13 AM
To: 'Keith Rosato'; 'Brennan Marks'
Cc: 'Kyle Ritts'; 'Lindsey Tidd"; 'Eric Cooper'
Subject: RE: Question from the Ontario County Planning Board

DiMarco has moved the right of way so we will no longer need to go across the Rosato property. We will use the
driveway into Creekview to access the tower. My attorney and attorneys for DiMarco are finishing up the paperwork.

Alan Bishop
Finger Lakes Radio Group, Inc.

From: Keith Rosato <fingerlakeshandyman@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 9:52 AM

To: Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>

Cc: Kyle Ritts <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>; Lindsey Tidd <Itidd@marksengineering.com>; Eric Cooper

<ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; Alan Bishop <abishop@flradiogroup.com>
Subject: Re: Question from the Ontario County Planning Board

‘Good morning,

I have cc'd Alan Bishop- owner of Finger Lakes Radio Group;
he'll be able to answer your questions better than I can!

Best,

Emily Calescibetta

Operations Manager

Keith's Finger Lakes Handyman Setvices

Call/Text: (585)880-4753

3060 County Road 10
Canandaigua, NY 14424

On Tue, Feb 4, 2020 at 9:17 AM Brennan Marks <pmarks@marksengineering.com> wrote:

| do not know the answer to that question. | have copied in Keith for his input.

Brennan

On Tue, Feb 4, 2020 at 8:56 AM Kyle Ritts <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Hi Brennan,



| recently received an email from the OCPB asking about the project @ 3060 County Road 10, specifically the access to
the broadcast antennae. This access has been abandoned and is being maintained by Creekview, correct?

Thanks!

Kyle Ritts

Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua
(585)-394-1120 x2221

kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Brennan Marks, PE
Marks Engineering, P.C
42 Beeman St.
Canandaigua, NY 14424
585-905-0360




